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Council, dated 18 August 2016, submitted on 23 August 2016. 
 
 
 
 

3 LETTER TO THE MEMBER FOR RYDE REGARDING VARIOUS 
MATTERS - Councillor Terry Perram          

File Number: CLM/16/1/1/6 - BP16/1087 
 

MOTION: 
 
That Council write to the Member for Ryde, Mr Victor Dominello: 

 
(a) thanking him for his support in opposing high density development on property 

adjacent to Blenheim Park that Council has sought to rezone for open space; 
 
(b) requesting that for consistency, he publicly withdraws his support for 

consideration of Eastwood Park as a  site for a multi-level car park; 
 
(c) seeking his agreement for the principle that in the City of Ryde, public open 

space is a vital community resource that should not be diminished by actions of 
government. 

 
 

 
  
 


